
Woman’s Club General Meeting  

Minutes January 26, 2021 

 

Anne opened the meeting at 1:04.  Those in attendance were:  Anne O’Loughlin, Tina Pellicciari, Janet 
Klein, Kathy Ambrose, Marilyn Saias, Pat Bernius, Linda Korsen, Dorothy Verdone, Katie Parker, Helen 
Mekita, Marge Detweiler, JoAnne Bockhorn, and Kathleen Enhoffer. 

The minutes of the November 24th General meeting were read and recorded with the correction of 
adding Katie Parker and Helen Mekita to the list of attendees. 

The Treasurer’s report indicated that as of January 26, no changes had occurred to the previous balance 
and remains at $1910.75. 

The 2021 reports have been completed. An email from Chris Barlough was received thanking us for 
sending them in.  

The Vets have now received 35 boom boxes. 

The date for the Tomato Plant Sale, Saturday, May 15, is on the calendar with Sue and Rich, the Farmer’s 
Market as well as the Masonic Lodge.   

The By-Laws to be reviewed and revised by committee members. 

Civic Engagement and Outreach Day will take place on March 8 via ZOOM.  Anthony Elia, from the  
Veterans’  Home in Paramus, will be one of the speakers. 

NJSFWC Convention is not permitted to take place in Atlantic City this year and instead will be held via 
ZOOM. 

Anne adjourned the meeting at 1:34. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Marilyn Saias 

 

 


